
Dear Golden State Pygmy Goat Association, 

As the days are getting warmer, the Orange County 4-H Pygmy Goat Project is getting 
ready for the OC Fair and your Sizzling Summer Show. 

Our group will again be hosting a Goat Obstacle Course as a fundraiser with a few 
modifications from our first attempt last year. 

*This year’s event will be held on Friday, July 18th from 11 AM to 12:30 PM in the Pygmy  

Goat Show Ring. 

*The event will only be open to exhibitors who are officially registered in at least 1 of 
the fair’s regular competitions (fair’s decision for insurance purposes.)  Both Pygmy 
and Boer Goats and their exhibitors are welcome to compete.  Animals do not have to be 
owned by the exhibitor, but the exhibitor must have the permission of the owner to 
compete with an animal they don’t own, and be entered in the fair to later compete with 
it in showmanship (allowed by fair staff this year). 

*Entry fee will be $5 at the gate - payable by cash, Venmo or Zelle 

*Prizes for top placings in each age group: Primary (Age 5-8) Jr./Intermediate (Age 9-12) 

 Sr. (age 13-18) and Adult (Age 19+)  Age based on day of show. 

Thanks for helping spread the word about our event.  We hope this will be something fun 
that GSPGA members will look forward to while visiting us in Orange County. 

For more information, contact  

Susie giftsfromtheheartofelkgrove@gmail.com  

Laurelyn huskyandhorselover101@gmail.com  
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